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6 July 2015

    Our reference:   H&LS/TM/SG/H268

Your reference:  
If you need this information in another format or language please contact the sender.

Dear Colleagues

Hyde Terrace: Proposed Prohibition of Right Turn

Concern has been raised by local residents and ward members that Hyde Terrace is being used as a through route to gain access to the local industrial estate at the end of Christon Road.

In order to address this concern it is proposed to prohibit the right turn movement from Hyde Terrace to Christon Road (east).

For details of the proposals, please see the enclosed plan ref: TM.H268.N004.

Any comments regarding the proposals must be received by 31/07/2015.

We trust this information is helpful and should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
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Sarah Gardner
Engineer, Traffic Management
The person dealing with this matter is:


Sarah Gardner


Highways and Local Services


Communities Directorate


Newcastle City Council


8th Floor, Civic Centre


Barras Bridge


Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH





Phone: 0191 211 6844


Email:  sarah.gardner@newcastle.gov.uk
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